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1 April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 10 – PSMSC Topic Change 
 
In line with guidance from the Department for Education, we currently complete PSMSC sessions on a 
Friday morning for all students at Maiden Erlegh School.  An overview of the content of these sessions 
can be found on our website: https://www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk/page/?title=PSMSC&pid=91. 
 
Due to the sensitive content of the upcoming Year 10 PSMSC topic ‘Sex and Relationships’ we have 
decided to amend the order and deliver this when the students return to school.  Therefore for next half 
term (until May Half Term) Year 10 will be studying British Values and Democracy.  We have brought 
this forward from the Year 11 course and will ensure they receive all of the PSMSC programme before 
they finish Key Stage 4.  Information will be found on the Year 10 google classroom page: 2zp5rjk 
 
Thank you for your understanding and anticipated support with this matter.  If you have any questions 
then please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Nimmo 
Head of Year 10 
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